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Wednesday 6th November 

 

Key Stage Two Choir – Christmas Events 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As you know KS2 choir have been invited to perform at some events over the festive period.  

I would like to make you aware of some changes to the 17th November event and also give you information 

regarding our other event on 29th November. 

On Friday 17th November: 

Our time allocated has been changed to 5:30 P.M 

Due to the later time slot your child will come home from school at the normal time of 

3:15P.M.  We will all meet at 5PM in Innage Lane car park where we will walk together 

as a group to the stage. 

All other details of this event remain the same. 

On Wednesday 29th November the choir will be taking part in an evening carol concert at St Mary’s 

Church. This is an event that we participate in each year, along with the other Primary schools in 

Bridgnorth. The service starts at 6:00pm so we will meet at the church at 5:40pm; we envisage the service 

lasting 45 minutes although it could well be slightly longer. Parents are welcome to stay for the service and 

will be required to collect children from the church at approximately 6:45pm.  All members of choir will be 

required to wear their school uniform complete with St Leonard’s jumper please.  

Please indicate below the events you are happy for your child to take part in and return the slip to the office 

no later than Friday November 10th 2017. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Durk 

Music Co-ordinator   

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

      

 

KS2 Choir Christmas Events 

 

 I give permission for ………………………………………………… (child’s name)……………(class) 

 

To take part in the following events ( please tick the relevant box(es)): 

 

Bridgnorth Lighting Up Night,                                   Friday 17th November  □ 

 

Schools Carol Concert at St Mary’s Church,            Tuesday 5th December   □ 

 

I understand that I will need to collect them as detailed in the letter above. 

 

Name of child ……………………………………… ( please print ) 

 

Parent’s Signature ………………………………….. 

 

Please return this slip no later than – Friday 10th November 

 

 


